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School Christmas card Project
Dear Parents, 

Welcome to our Christmas card project which after the success of last year we are undertaking again in partnership with Arts Projects for Schools Ltd. The funds we raise through your valued support will directly benefit your child at school.

The artwork your child has created and brought home can be accurately reproduced in full colour onto Christmas cards that are available in packs of 12. 

The cards recognise and celebrate each child's creative effort and are great to send to family and friends. A choice of greeting is available for inside the card or they can be left blank, making them ideal note cards or thank you cards. 

If you have other children or friends who would like to participate in the scheme (of any age and they do not need to attend George Fentham then please collect additional order forms from the school office. 

Children and siblings can submit more than one piece of artwork, and any artwork can be printed with a greeting option such as "Thank you for my present".
As many of you will know, the quality of reproduction is excellent, as is the quality of the cards and samples are available to view at the school office. 

Ordering is simple. Just complete the order form sent home with your child's artwork. Complete your child's name in block capitals in the boxes provided, (please note that you can have a maximum of 26 characters including spaces) and return the artwork to the school by xx November. Payment must also be included and this can either be cash or cheque made payable to George Fentham PTA.
Kind regards
The School Parent Council and PTA

Fentham Road, Hampton-in-Arden, Solihull, B92 0AY

Tel : 01675 442800


